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From:   Stewart, Sarah
Sent:   Monday, July 15, 2019 2:04 PM
To:     Tango-Lowy, Torene
Subject:        FW: Proposed OHRV "Troad" on NH Rt#145 in Colebrook
Attachments:    5-17-2019 Proposed NH Rt 145 OHRV Troad.pdf

From: Dick Harris < >  
Sent: Friday, May 17, 2019 2:24 PM 
To: john.fothergill@leg.state.nh.us; Mike.Furbush@leg.state.nh.us; Gamache, Christopher 
<Christopher.Gamache@dncr.nh.gov>; Stewart, Sarah <Sarah.Stewart@dncr.nh.gov>; 
David.Starr@leg.state.nh.us; Prince, Gary <Gary.Prince@dos.nh.gov>; Plummer, Perry 
<Perry.Plummer@dos.nh.gov>; Hinds, Christopher <Christopher.Hinds@dot.nh.gov>; Beaulieu, Philip 
<Philip.Beaulieu@dot.nh.gov> 
Subject: Proposed OHRV "Troad" on NH Rt#145 in Colebrook

Hi Folks,
Does it make sense to open this quarter mile section of NH Rt#145 to OHRV traffic? Are we 
thinking of visitors safety and protection when we introduce them to this sort of environment? 
The speed limit along this road is 45 mph. With two passing logging truck or other large vehicles 
in this trap will certainly make one think twice about how safe this really is.

I would appreciate your feedback on how this is going to be presented at the May 22nd meeting 
in Colebrook.Thank you. 

Carpe Diem
Richard Harris   (Dick)




